



SUNDAY SCHOOL STUDENTS' BLESSING

On Sunday, September 10th, Father George prayed for all teachers and students on the occasion of the new academic school year. May God grant His wisdom, strength and understanding to them all!

WELCOME BACK TO SUNDAY SCHOOL



Judy JudySirafim@gmail.com



Alissar alissaralshami@gmail.com



Hasnaa hasnaa.alhakim@hotmail.com



amal.shahin@gmail.com



Katia Kalhaddad@cscmonavenir.ca



Reem reemnassrawi@yahoo.com



Nicholas nicholassinainos@gmail.com



Joelle Joellehabouri@gmail.com



Maya mayawdeeb@gmail.com



Hashem hashem.muqattash@hotmail.com Mona.aleilan20@gmail.com



Mona



Fadi f.s.freiga@gmail.com